
  

This Week in F2 

 

Next week we will.. 
 Continue to learn about addition, by adding 

group of objects together, adding on a 

number line.  

 Explore capacity by finding out how much 
of something can fit in various sized 

containers. 

 Read a collection of superhero books and 

look at good and bad characters. 

 Create our own super heroes and think of 

special powers that we would like to have. 
 

  

Top Tip! 
 

Look for learning opportunities at home and when you’re out with your children. Look for 

numbers and words in the environment to help give meaning to what we learn at school.  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders and Notices 

On Tuesday we will have a splish and 

splash session in school. Please bring in 

a swimming costume and towel, and a 

change of clothes. We will be in a shaded 

area to avoid direct sun light.  

Please ensure your child is wearing a hat 

every day to school, the temperature is 

now very high and we want to make sure 

your child does not get burnt during play 

time.  

 

At home… 
 

Teach your child about water safety 

and have a dip in the pool together. 
Can they practise floating and 

moving in the water? Can they move 

their arms one at a time and kick 
their legs simultaneously? 

 

A look back at the week…. 


